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From: LYLE LAYTON
To: pbscommissions
Subject: case# U_2023-0015
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 2:58:18 PM

Thank you for providing notice of Public Hearing Case: U_2023-0015, and the
opportunity to have our concerns addressed.  
We occupy the parcel next door to the south of 17975 N. Hwy 1, Fort Bragg.  Families
including their minor children attend meetings on a daily basis at our Kingdom Hall of
Jehovah's witnesses; even though the staff report discusses that there is no setback
for the applicants use we would like a clearer understanding as to why the 600 or
1000 foot setback does not apply in this situation. Also, in the event that the proposed
use is approved, if there are any odor issues (Page PC-5, last paragraph) that we
may experience what would be the recourse for resolution of the situation.
Thank you for your consideration of our concerns,
Lyle Layton,
Fort Bragg Congregations of Jehovah's Witnesses
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